
The faculty manangement and ICT held the second consultative meeting in a month, the meeting was 

geared to iron out issue with the students manangement information system and further improve it to 

serve the students better. Students will now be able to choose their degree options on their own using 

the system while request for special/supplimentaly exams will be done online. Recent meeting was co-

chaired by the Dean, Prof. Peter Wasamba and the associate Dean, Prof. E. W. Wahome.  

http://profiles.uonbi.ac.ke/pwasamba

